
 

 

 

Reimbursement instructions for former Maple Leaf Short Duration 2017 and 2017-
II Flow-Through Limited Partnership investors with respect to the reassessment 
of: 

EXPLOR RESOURCES INC. 
 
On December 23, 2019 Galleon Gold Corp. (TSXV: GGO) completed its amalgamation with Explor 
Resources Inc. 

After extensive discussion with Galleon Gold Corp in respect to the recent reassessment of Maple Leaf 
Short Duration 2017 & 2017-II Flow-Through Limited Partnership and Explor Resources Inc.,(now 
Galleon Gold Corp.) Galleon has confirmed that they are currently finalising their review with the CRA / 
Revenue QC. 

If this review and appeal is successful investors will be reimbursed by the CRA/ Revenue QC, if they are 
not successful Galleon Gold Corp. have agreed to pay the unit holders the amount they lost in the re-
assessment.  

We encourage all investors to pay the reassessed amount to avoid any penalties or interest.  

In order to streamline this process please provide the below information to Maple Leaf via email- 
info@mapleleaffunds.ca.  

1. Full name of the investor and contact details (email and phone number).  
2. The initial letter received from the CRA/ Revenue Quebec. 
3. The follow up re-assessment letter from the CRA/ Revenue Quebec. 
4. Proof of payment of the re-assessed amount.  
5. The Investors’ Maple Leaf 2017/ 2017-II T5013/ RL-15 for the 2017 year.  

Once this information is received it will be passed directly onto Galleon who will follow up in 
relation to the re-imbursement should that be the final outcome.  
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